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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@attglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2008 10:34 AM
To: jhbnyc@attglobal.net
Subject: Calcite from Denton Mine

The weekly update of new mineral specimens has just been posted to my web site. Per your 
request, this is your special advance notice of new minerals added to my web site. 

Two pages of new listing were posted at: http://www.johnbetts-
fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm

OR

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm">New
Listings Page 1A</A>

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm">New
Listings Page 1B</A>

A FEW OF THIS WEEK'S NEW MINERAL LISTINGS:
- Copper and Silver from Michigan
- Natrolite, Serandite, Mangan-neptunite from De-Mix Quarry, Canada
- Fluorapophyllite from Cornwall Iron Mines, Pennsylvania
- Malachite, Magnetite from French Creek Iron Mines, Pennsylvania
- Uvite-Dravite Tourmaline in Calcite from Boerth Mine, Canada
- Roselite-ß from Tsumeb Mine, Namibia
- Hübnerite from Adams Mine, Colorado
- Ferrocolumbite from Brazil
- Fluorite (tetrahexahedral crystals) from Berbes District, Spain
- Bixbyite from Thomas Range, Utah
- Silver from Zmeinogorsk (Smeinogorsk) Mine, Russia
- Anglesite pseudomorph after Azurite from Touissit Mine, Morocco
- Calcite from Denton Mine, Illinois

Plus many, many more...

John Betts
215 West 98 Street, No 2F
NY, NY 10025
www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com
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